
 

  

CUMBERLAND AFRICAN NOVA SCOTIAN ASSOCIATION (NOVA SCOTIA WORKS) 

20th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING NOTICE 

 

During the COVID 19 pandemic, non-profit organizations are now limited in their ability to host their 

Annual General Meetings. We are prohibited from meeting where a gathering of more than 5 people is 

required.    In respecting the Ministerial Order of the Department of Health, our deferred meeting date 

is September 18, 2020 at 11:30 AM with the Executive, Directors and the Auditor. As a non-profit we 

had the option of deferring the meeting until September or holding a virtual meeting with the public 

which is not currently part of our bylaws. 

Our community partners will receive an electronic copy of the Annual General Meeting and financial 

reports via electronic email.  Community members may request the same or if there are any questions 

as well to contact  CANSA at 902 661 1509 ext 221 or e mail the Executive Director – 

elizabeth.cooke.sumbu@cansa.ca   

We look forward to seeing our community partners in 2021  

For more information, please read the Minister’s updated order at 

https://novascotia.ca/coronavirus/docs/Ministers-direction-EMA-AGM.pdf 

 

 

mailto:elizabeth.cooke.sumbu@cansa.ca

